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November 26, 2008

Dear Program Coordinator Noble,

Subcommittee B of the Arts and Sciences Committee on Curriculum and Instruction met on November 18, 2008 and reviewed proposals. Near Eastern Languages and Cultures 380 (Cultures and Ideas) was reviewed.  The course was unanimously approved with contingencies:

1.      We had a question about the short written responses: to what are students responding, the readings? Not clear on syllabus. How do these relate to the expected learning outcomes? Would it be possible to give an example? Please be more explicit about what response papers will elicit. This could become important when assessing "portfolio of sample student work" for the assessment review of the GEC course that comes due every 5-7 years.

2.      We had a question as to what the exams would cover and how?

3.      Could you please include the "narrative departmental SRT"

When you return the contingency items back to us, we will send the course packet forward to the registrar's office.

Many thanks for your enthusiasm in the General Education Curriculum,


Valarie Williams, Subcommittee B, Acting Chair
-- 
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